
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/5/2012 3:12:14 PM 
To: 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Thanks Again 

Marzia -1 wanted to thank you and Autumn again for driving me around San Diego and encouraging me to come 
down. It was the right thing to do and I really appreciated it. Thanks again. 
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